
September Membership Meeting (09/14/2021) 

Attendance: Alex Hard, Amanda Leahy, Ashley Griffin, Robert McLaughlin, 

Alyse Bisbee, Logan Stillman, Stephen Riner, Bryan Garcia, Tim Gould 

President 

• No discussion. 

Operations 

• Suffolk Feedback 

o Send feedback to competition@tidewatersportscarclub.com 

• Track Events 

o TSCC is committed to track events, especially for 2022 

o We held our first VIR event in February 2021 

o NCCAR was not cost effective for us this year sadly 

o We are working with VIR and Summit Point for future events 

▪ Summit is booked until 2024 

▪ VIR is starting to schedule their 2022 season 

• Safety and Tech 

o Check your helmets! SA2010s are expiring at the end of this 

year. 

Treasurer 

• End of Year Event 

o Looking to a do more casual event this year – potentially at a 

clubhouse 

o Want to avoid the previous venue – cost, loud music 

o Send ideas to treasurer@tidewatersportscarclub.com 

• Bus Replacement 

o We are looking into options for replacing or updating our bus 

o Potentially next year 
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Membership 

• National Champion and Competitors 

o Congrats to all the drivers from Hampton Roads who went to 

Nationals! 

• Board Nominations are Open 

o Must be in writing to the President – 

president@tidewatersportscarclub.com 

o Received by 9/28 

o All nominees will be asked to provide a short description of what 

they plan to bring to the position/board to allow all members 

have a chance to get to know the nominees 

Communications 

• Event Pictures 

o Alex and other members have been taking photos and posting 

them on Facebook 

o If you want a copy and are not on Facebook, please email 

publicrelations@tidewatersportscarclub.com with a description 

of your car and number and any photos will be sent to you 

• Dyno Day 

o All-Aspects Dyno Day 

o 3 pulls 

o Saturday in October or early November 

Chiefs 

• Media and Merch 

o Ashley sent out pricing for new merchandise – logo designed 

o Needs help getting it purchased – who to go to and how to 

purchase 

▪ Meeting with Ashley, Alyse, and Bryan to determine 

budget and move forward 

o Cooling towels received positive feedback – good idea to have 

more summer gear 

mailto:president@tidewatersportscarclub.com
mailto:publicrelations@tidewatersportscarclub.com


3 

Old Business 

• None 

New Business 

• Autocross at Pungo on Sunday!! Registration is open! 

o See you out there! 


